


In Reply Please Quote Our Reference
Your Ref : IPD/1008/15 Pt. 16 (TC)
Our Ref : TM 10/86
Date : 18 January 2000
Writer’s Direct Line : 3302720

Mr R J Perera
25th Floor Wu Chung House
213 Queen’s Road East
Hong Kong

Dear Mr Perera

EXHAUSTION OF RIGHTS

I refer to your letter of 17 January 2000.

2 Singapore supports the principle of parallel imports. Section 29 of the Trade Marks
Act 1999 was drafted with that principle in mind. We are not aware of the toughening of the
labelling laws in Singapore because of section 29. The labelling laws in Singapore is under
the Food Control Act and it does not have anything to do with the Trade Marks Act.

Yours sincerely

LIEW WOON YIN (MS)
REGISTRAR OF TRADE MARKS
SINGAPORE


